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Chambers, Laura M.

From: Peter J. Everett [pete@everettcustomhome.com] 201? Wrl 30 m 3 : 35

Sent: Monday, November 23, 2009 8:57 PM

To: EP, RegComments ' iNULPtNUrNl mimUifi

Cc: 'PeterJ. Everett1 r : i : ' u )oir^

Subject: proposed legislation on outdoor wood boilers

Dear Environmental Quality Board,

I heat my home with and outdoor wood furnace for a variety of good reasons on of which is to do my part in not
relying on foreign oil. The proposed regulation of the outdoor wood boilers is too restrictive and I am strongly
opposed to the excessive chimney height requirements, seasonal prohibition, and opacity requirements.

I am not in favor of any requirements and regulations at the state level. Allow individual townships and
municipalities to do regulations if the local people wish.

Sincerely,

Peter J. Everett

11/30/2009


